
  

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Year 5 have been invited to Bristnall Hall Academy to watch their fantastic Dance 
Extravaganza on Tuesday 16th April. 

The performance will begin at 1:15pm so we will be leaving school at 12:45pm to 
walk to the school. In order to do this, we will be having an early lunch. Once the 
show has finished, we will be walking back to school and will return in time for 
our 3:20pm finish. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Miss Elcocks 
Year Leader 
 


